St. George GOYA presents

MOTHER'S DAY
PASHMINA SALE

The St. George GOYA will be selling
Pashmina scarves just in time for Easter and
Mother's Day!

All proceeds will help support our GOYA
Youth program.

Sale will begin

Sunday, April 13

During Coffee Hour
For more information contact
us at goya@stgeorgeclifton.org
or call Despina at 201-321-3253

. Thank you in advance
~J  for supporting our
St. George Youth!

$20 each
2 for $30




